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THANKS 

 

Scholarship winners….. Both attend 
Marryatville High School but did not 
know each other very well. This has 
now changed, since the Scholarships. 

CHLOE   AMBER 
Instrumental  Vocal 

The Scholarship winners families...It was a good  
occasion to share how to manage the Scholarship 
funds with the parents of the Scholarship winners.  
Raylene was able to meet the parents and winners 
to explain the Concert program for 2024. Thanks  

Concert Program 24…… We have 
nearly finalised the program for 
next year. The Fleurieu choir are 
happy to arrange a Concert with us 
on Sunday 21st July. The venue is 
still to be decided. The other Con-
cert to be finalise is Glynde Aged 
Care where I will be meeting with 
Avrill Oates the Convenor of Events 
committee this Friday at Glynde.  
Sale of PA system...Chris has met 
with Daniel, and it appears that we 
will be able to make a sale with our 
old PA system. Chris has also 
worked that we can assist them 
with a mobile Mic. Thanks Chris. 
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Coffee & Soup Roster….  Last week we raised $27. 70 
Our total for the year so far is $606.30. The last “special 
supper” will be held on 7th November Thank You. 

END 
OF  

YEAR 
DINNER 

NOV 12th 
4:30pm  

Pre Dinner 
Drinks 
BYO  

Lost a Club tie and tie pin ??????? 
After the Concert at Victor Harbor Ray-
lene has the tie and tie pin. If you left it 
at Victor Harbor or you are unsure 
where it may be, check with Raylene. 
She could be holding your tie and tiepin. 

Please remember to lock the door when you leave.. 

Report about Alex… John M 
received a message from Alex  
yesterday advising him that 
the kidney transplant went 
well. He is making some pro-
gress as he can  leave the RAH 
tomorrow. The kidney is grad-
ually starting to adjust with 
the filtering role of the kidney. 

Alex mentioned that this can be a normal process 
that will eventually improve. We ALL wish you well. 

Cost of the Tea after the End of Year Concert…. 
Everyone pays $30 with the club paying the extra. 
Reminder….. BYO drinks for the Dinner. Pre Dinner 
drinks will be provided from Club funds.  

 Final Practice for 2023 ……. 
This will be held on Tuesday Nov 7th. A special 
supper is being arranged, just come along. Thank 
you. 

Last Saturday…. Our Patron Ross Schu-
bert celebrated his 90th Birthday.  
Several Club members were invited. 
Ross served the Lobethal Harmony 
club for 71 years and John Herbig with 
56 years TOTAL 127 years between 
them . WOW !!! 

 John herbig       Ross Schubert 
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